
The Toy Shoppe will be open this year during our monthly Table Food Ministry 
food distribution and The Closet Clothes Ministry. We will open a separate 
toy store for our neighbors to shop for their children’s Christmas gifts. Please 
bring an UNWRAPPED gift ($20 limit) to bring a smile to a child’s face  this 
Christmas. We need toys for boys & girls, ages 0-teens.  

Gift cards for $20 are accepted for the teenage children— 
they like Toy’s ’R Us, Game Stop, Academy, Bass Pro Shops, and more.   

Right now, we have almost 90 children on our monthly program and that is who 
is eligible for our annual Toy Shoppe. God is so good, that we have always had 
enough and we have always been able to donate the extra to the Benton Fire  
Department each year. Closer to December, we will have a more accurate list of 
the ages and genders, but they change and grow around Christmas and it is 
hard to know how many we will have. The Toy Shoppe opens: 

                    Wednesday, December 17 from 11-5 p.m. 

If you are interested in serving on this team,  
please contact Rachel Stoneman  

at (318) 965-2273 or by email at rachel.stoneman@bentonumc.org. 

     Thank you for all you do! 


